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The Appropriations Committee wanted to commend Women’s Resource Center for
the high volume of quality programming they put on each year. The committee was
pleased with the amount of co-sponsorships relative to programming the group puts
on itself and thought that the “Consent Ed” program is especially important and well
thought-out. In addition, committee members praised the fact that CWRC is able to
use such a high amount of its SAF allocation towards programming and very little
for administrative expenses which is one important measure the committee uses to
determine spending efficiency. Overall, the committee felt confident that CWRC
continues to spend SAF money efficiently and on issues of chief importance to
students.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Nicoletti
Vice President for Finance



